
 

 

 
 
8 June 2022 

Dear Parents 

I hope that this letter finds you and your families safe and well.  Firstly, may I take the opportunity to 

thank you for your support during what has been a hugely successful academic year.  I would also 

like to share with you key information for the Summer Term. 

Year 7 – 9 Assessments Monday 20 June – Friday 1 July 

To support teachers to accurately assess students’ progress we have scheduled formal subject 

assessments for Year 7 – 9 to take place in school from Monday 20 June – Friday 1 July. 

• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know from 

content that has been taught by their teacher. 

• The assessments will take place in their normal classrooms. 

Students will be encouraged to take their books home, and revision resources are scheduled to be 

uploaded onto Microsoft TEAMS.   

Year 10 Assessments Monday 27 June – Friday 1 July 

To support teachers to accurately assess your child’s progress and prepare them for the external 

public examinations in Year 11, we have scheduled subject assessments to take place in school from 

Monday 27 June to Friday 1 July 

• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know from 

content that has been taught by their teacher. 

• These formal assessments will take place in the Hall and the Gym, the full timetable is 

included in this pack. 

• Appropriate access arrangements will be provided. 

End of Year Progress Report for Year 7 – 10 – Emailed week commencing 11 July 

The report has been designed to be brief and informative, highlighting how hard your child is 

working and their performance in the end of year assessments. 

 The grades are carefully considered teacher judgements and have taken into account your child’s: 

• End of year assessments 

• How hard they work in class 

• Any participation in performances in subjects such as music, drama or PE 

 
 



 

 

 

In order for your son/daughter to achieve their potential, a collaborative approach between 

parents/carers is essential, it is important that students find the time to schedule a consistent 

revision timetable.  If you have any questions regarding the information shared in this letter, please 

contact your child’s Year Leader in the first instance. 

 

With Best Wishes 

 

Peter Mee 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


